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Honorable Usher L. Burdick , 18 July 1950

The towns are planning on relocating to a common site since com-
bining the assets of the two towns to form one sood village will be
most advantageous to the residents. Approximately 85¢ of the residents
of Sanish and Van Hook have signed petitions recuesting their ZDoards
of Trustees to take all necessary legal steps to effect a relocation
to a site located in the Southwest quarter (SW:) of Section 17, Town-
ship 152 Worth, Range 92 West, to be done by a non-profit corporation
organized and owned by the legal residents of Sanish and Van llook. This
corporation is now in existence and proceeding with plans for:relocation.
In this connection, the Govermment will provide for the necessary sur-
veys and site development plans for the new town and for replacement of
streets, sidewalks and alleys as are necessary to serve the new town.
| In addition, contracts will be negotiated with the respective owmers of
public utilities, and highway and railroad facilities, as necessary to
| . provide services at least equal to those existing in the present towns.
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k- Some controversy has been raised by a minority of Sanish citizens

:‘ who prefer a separate town site. Though I am giving due consicderation

3 to their views as far as I can, I am bound to act in accordance with
the expressed wishes of the majority of the citizens and I must say I
agree that they have cheosen the best solution for their relocation.

I there is any additional information I can give you, please do
not hesitate to call upon me.

Sincerely yours,
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'e Lo ALBRECHT -
Colonel, Corps of Engineers
District Engineer
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